
Date:  March 7th  2023 

Start Time: 7:00pm          End Time: 7:25pm 

 

Meeting Notes 

Attending  
Dent Guys ✓ Lockness Painters ✓ Northway ✓ Northern Pounders ✓ 

BBC_✓_ Jericho Outdoors ✓  Misfits  ✓ Ridiculous 6 X 

Sharp Shooters ✓ Dube’s BullDawgs ✓ Round of 9 ✓  Just the Tip (Late – 7:15) 

New Items 
Dan turned in receipts for tablets, tablet cases, tablet holders, and toys for Bingo. 

Dan brought up an issue at the Pub where home teams are not putting tables and chairs back at the 

end of the night.  Captains please speak to your teams and make sure to help put things back at the 

end of the night. 

Dan mentioned that we are a Monday Night dart league.  We need to make every effort to make sure 

we are finishing our matches on Monday nights unless a match is rescheduled ahead of time.   

Dan brought up potential dates for the end of the year banquet.  We are looking at Sunday June 4th 

2023 at the VFW.  Starting at 2:00pm. 

Dan mentioned league T-shirts.  Captains please speak to your team mates and get names and T-shirt 

sizes.  Please turn that into Dan as soon as possible. 

Lucien showed the tablets and how they are set up.  Unfortunately we did not have the Wi-Fi 

password to be able to demonstrate Dart Connect’s functionality. 

Vicki asked about tablets being loaned out if they are forgotten.  Captains are to contact either 

Lucien or Dan if they need a loaner tablet.  There will be no charge for loaners.  This will begin Fall 

2023 

Becky Dube asked about singles records and how it affects things if a player does not have an 

opponent due to someone not showing up.  Dan stated that the player still gets a match point but 

since no match was played, it does not affect the personal singles record.   

Dan brought up a situation with a player who had played 4 weeks for a team and due to personal 

reasons was unable to continue with that team.  The player requested the chance to switch teams.  

The bylaws state we cannot change after playing for a team and teams are unable to add or drop 

players after week 3.  The board decided to not allow the change based on our bylaws and a similar 

situation arising last season which resulted in other players not being allowed to change teams.   
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Dan also notified us of another player who wanted to join a team during week 6.  Our bylaws state 

that we cannot add or remove players from our roster after week 3 so the player was not allowed to 

join this season.   

 

Next captain’s meeting will be April 4th 2023, 7:00pm at the Pub 

 

 


